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11th June 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Beardmore and Mr Gush, 
 
We are incredibly grateful to Penguins Against Cancer for supporting Pancreatic Cancer UK once again 
this year with a generous gift of £10,000 in memory of Jean Davis, Ron Spedding and Simon Lau. We 
are so touched by your continued support since 2015 in their memory.  
 
A huge thank you as well to Geraint Thomason and Pat Gush for the nomination this year. Your kind gift 
will be used towards our research programmes to fund innovative treatments for pancreatic cancer. 
 
Please accept this letter as our official receipt. 
 
This year marks 10 years since your first grant and we are so thankful for this continued partnership. 
Thanks to your support, every £1 invested in our research programmes over the last 10 years has 
resulted in £7 of leveraged funding for our researchers. This leverage is incredibly important for the 
pancreatic cancer research community to continue to drive investment and bring us closer to the vital 
breakthroughs needed to save more lives. 
 
We also want to congratulate and thank the Penguin Peloton team for the incredible endeavour of 
cycling 340 miles from Guys Hospital to Guys Hospital via Brittany and Normandy, for which this grant 
was made possible. What a fantastic achievement.  
 
I look forward to updating you on the impact of your grant and the progress of our research programmes, 
including Professor George Hanna’s ground-breaking work to develop a breath test for pancreatic 
cancer. In the meantime, if you would like to find out more about any area of our work, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch.  
 
We are so grateful to the entire Penguins Against Cancer team for supporting Pancreatic Cancer UK 
over the last 10 years. Thank you for helping us drive forward progress in pancreatic cancer research.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Sarah Inglis 
Trusts and Foundations Manager 
sarah.inglis@pancreaticcancer.org.uk 


